
Weekly Update: 12/03/2021


Charles County is experiencing significant community spread and masks are required in all settings. The 
mask mandate has never been lifted from healthcare facilities and are still required at all times in 
Sagepoint and during visitation, even when outdoors.


Please refer to the visitation procedures found on our website. Family Visitation Procedure


COVID booster and flu vaccines are currently being issued to residents and healthcare workers.


Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Center:


As of our latest round of weekly testing, we have no known positive cases in staff or residents.


Assisted Living and Memory Care


As of our latest round of testing, we have no known positive cases in staff or residents. 


https://www.sagepointcare.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/Family-Update-11.23.2021-Visitation-Final.pdf

